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Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting  

April 17, 2014 
 

We had 19 people at the meeting.  Since Pembroke Meadows Elementary 

School is closed for Spring break, we met at the Moore’s house. 
 
Donna Price called the meeting to order, and asked for a motion to approve the 

Minutes from the March meeting.  A motion was made and the members voted 
to accept the Minutes.   

 
Carol Moore gave the Treasurer’s Report, as follows: 

 Checking account - $3,992.94 

 Money Market account - $17,145.09 

 Total - $21,138.03 

 We are in the process of ordering new picnic tables and loungers for the 

Pool. 

 An audit has been performed, and we passed. 

 A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s Report, and it was 

seconded.  A vote was taken and the report was accepted as given. 
 
Garden Club Report: 

 Carol and Jeanette did a lot of work around the gazebo. 

 The City will put some mulch down, but we want to put more, so we need 

money for mulch and Round-Up.  Tim Roy will put down the mulch and 
apply the herbicide. 

 Clif Furedy moved that we approve up to $100 for purchase of mulch and 
Round-Up.  A vote was taken and this was approved. 

 
The Spring Fling will be the first Saturday in May, beginning at 9:00. 

 
Ladies Lunch Group: 

 The next meeting is scheduled for this coming Thursday.  Joy Guthrie is 

the person you need to tell if you plan to attend. 
 

The neighborhood yard sale will be on June 28. 
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Donna noted that Stephen Johnston is at our meeting tonight.  Mr. Johnston 
will be running for City Council in the next election. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:08 p.m. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 

       
 

      Barbara Amos 
 


